
 

May 18, 2020 

To: The Parents of Sigma Chi’s at Fresno State 
Re: COVID-19 Update 

Dear Parents, 

Since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic earlier this year, the Sigma Chi Housing CorporaKon, in 
conjuncKon with the Sigma Chi Alumni Chapter of Fresno, met to discuss plans for managing the safety and 
wellbeing of our brothers living in the chapter house. We are pleased to have developed an outline on how to 
manage the Sigma Chi chapter house during this pandemic. We’ve included the full outline for prevenKon and 
management of any potenKal outbreaks on the following pages. In summary, we have implemented the 
following guidelines at the chapter house: 

• SanitaKon of surfaces, door knobs, bathrooms and other frequently touched areas at a 
minimum of five days per week 

• Supply of hand saniKzer and cleaning supplies 
• Serving of meals in disposable containers 
• Encouraging social distancing and the following of local, state and federal orders 
• ProhibiKng large gatherings at the chapter house 

AddiKonally, we are very pleased to announce that the Sigma Chi Alumni Chapter of Fresno has raised 
nearly $5,000 to provide weekend takeout dinner meals to the live in brothers. We understand the financial 
hardships many of our young brothers are experiencing at this Kme and we hope this will help offset some of 
that burden. Myself and our alumni stand alongside the outstanding young men you have raised and we will 
conKnue making it our purpose to provide these young men with a safe and comfortable living environment. 
Our primary focus will conKnue to be the health and safety of our brothers. If you have any concerns at all, 
don’t hesitate to reach me by phone or email. My informaKon is below. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Dusty Lacefield 
Epsilon Eta Chapter Advisor 
(559) 283-3778 
dusKnlacefield@gmail.com
Sigma Chi Fraternity  1456 E. Bulldog Ln  Fresno, CA 93710


